
 

 

Summer awaits at the Yanakie and Long Jetty Foreshore Caravan Parks 
 
The Yanakie and Long Jetty Foreshore Caravan Parks are gearing up for a busy summer 

period, as bookings begin to fill ahead of the peak season. 

 

Council’s Caravan Parks Coordinator Jock Wilson said the caravan parks team had been busy 

preparing the parks for an expected influx of visitors, over the winter and spring periods. 

 

“Our peak season begins this week with the Melbourne Cup public holiday, and we are 

expecting to see both parks well attended,” Mr Wilson said. 

 

Mr Wilson said the parks had undergone a period of rejuvenation during the quieter months.  

 

“The Yanakie and Long Jetty Foreshore caravan parks are both located on Crown Land, in the 

spectacular Corner Inlet area of our shire,” Mr Wilson said. 

 

“Council is very much aware that the opportunity to experience the beauty of the natural 

environment at an affordable cost is a key attractor for our visitors,” Mr Wilson said. 

 

“The recent spring weather conditions have spurred on new growth within the parks, so we are 

working hard to make sure the parks look the best they can before the busy period commences.  

 

“Council has also expanded the product mix offered by the parks and with a number of short-

stay and seasonal permit opportunities available, and we are receiving strong interest in from 

travellers,” Mr Wilson concluded. 

 

For further information and booking enquiries, please contact either of the parks: 

 

Yanakie Caravan Park 

03 5687 1295 

yanakiecp@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 

 

Long Jetty Caravan Park 

03 5688 1233 

longjettycp@southgippsland.vic.gov.au  
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